Executive Board meeting, June 11, 2023
The meeting was called to order at 7:13 p.m.  Roll was taken.
Present were Curtis English, Shawn Silva, Nathan Morian, Will DeLong, Dale Owen and Chris Christian.
Absent were Ron Unger, Brock Feyder, Jeff Garijo and Mike Scronce.
Curtis wanted to address the letter received regarding our voting process on the state finals bid.  He asked if everyone got the letter.  He quoted the rule that the assembly should give further consideration to a matter already voted on, it could be moved to be reconsidered.
He doesn’t think the executive board can change anything the full board voted on, but the full board might be able to reconsider.  He wanted it on record that he brought it to the attention to the executive board, but feels it needs to be addressed by the full board.
Nathan asked if our bylaws had anything in it about it being an executive board decision.  
No, it has to be the full board.
Curtis will draft a response back that it was brought up in this meeting, but has to be a full board decision.  It has to have a 2/3 majority to be reconsidered.
There were no additional items to discuss so meeting was adjourned at 7:22 p.m.
